
CENTRAL MIDDLE SCHOOL  S.P.O.R.T. MINUTES 

December 10, 2014 

 

Attendance:  Dr. Rene Rovtar, Leslie Degeorges, , Anna Sollaccio, , Mike Iannella, Janis Jardim, George 

Villar. 

Approval of Last Meeting’s Minutes:  approved   

Committee Reports:  

 Treasurer:  not present 

Athletic Director:  Requested  to change  the S.P.O.R.T meetings  from 7:30 to 4:00 every other 

meeting.   It was also proposed that all meetings change to 5:00.   

Old Business: 

Previous requests:  Baseball pitching mound.  Mr. Villar said the indoor mound complies with 

indoor facility use.  Mr. Iannella said some pitching mounds can last for over 20 years dependent 

upon quality.  The committee still needs to vote on this piece of equipment. 

Soccer plaque:  requested by Mr. Lisbona during the October meeting.  This plaque costs $195 

which will be placed in the front hall case and still needs to be approved by   S.P.O.R.T. 

Soccer Scholarship:  the request for a soccer scholarship was  approved by S.P.O.R.T. 

New Business: 

New Scholarship request:  A new request for a basketball  scholarship was presented.  Mr. Villar 

will put the request in writing.  

The following new requests were presented and discussed at today’s meeting: 

Request for a large banner for boys soccer to hang in the gym at a cost of $365.    

Request by the fencing coach for fencing reel $301.25.   

Request to hire a person to keep the score board during girls and boys basketball games.  $20 

per game with a maximum of $420 for the season.  

 

Fundraising: 

 Kerri Altebrando proposed a cook book fundraiser.    

 


